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  GEORGIA BOARD OF PHARMACY 
 Conference Call 

2 Peachtree Street, NW, 36th Floor 
Atlanta, GA  30303 

March 14, 2014 
 2:00 p.m. 

 
The following Board members were present: Staff present: 

Al McConnell, Chairperson    Eric Lacefield, Deputy Executive Director 

Laird Miller, Vice-Chairperson     

Jim Bracewell       

Mike Faulk       

Chris Jones         

Tony Moye       

Bill Prather        

Bob Warnock       

 

Open Session  

 

Chairperson McConnell established that a quorum was present and called the meeting to order at 2:01 

p.m. 

 

A motion was made by Laird Miller, seconded by Chris Jones, and the Board voted unanimously that 

the Board’s official position regarding HB965 is to remove the amendment pertaining to the authority of 

the Board to oversee the activities of mail-order pharmacies located inside or outside the State of 

Georgia, and to send a letter stating the official position of the Georgia State Board of Pharmacy to the 

members of the Senate Rules Committee. 

 

Chairperson McConnell requested staff provide the Board with the archived minutes of the Senate Rules 

Committee meeting. 

 

Miscellaneous 

 

Bill Prather discussed possible revisions to the mail-order pharmacies rule regarding the delivery of 

medications, specifically requiring a report of the timeliness of the medications’ delivery and the 

condition of the packaging upon delivery. 

 

The next scheduled meeting of the Georgia Board of Pharmacy is scheduled for Wednesday, March 19, 

2014, at 9:00 a.m. at Department of Community Health’s office located at 2 Peachtree Street, N.W., 36
th 

Floor, Atlanta, GA 30303. 

 
The Board meeting adjourned at 2:11 p.m. 

 
Minutes recorded by Eric Lacefield, Deputy Executive Director 

Minutes edited by Tanja D. Battle, Executive Director 

 


